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Dear Parents:

In response to the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, please note that you may request, and this school system will provide upon your request, information which specifies the qualifications of your child’s current classroom teacher(s) and the qualifications of any paraprofessional who is directly involved in the instruction of your child.  If you would like to request this information, please contact me at (334) 566-1850.  Our response to your request will be timely.

In addition to the information that you may request, you will be provided timely notice if your child is assigned, or has been taught for four or more consecutive weeks by, a teacher who is not highly qualified.

Our school system will also provide you with specific information regarding your child’s level of achievement, as reflected on the most current state academic assessments.  Please contact the guidance counselor or the principal at your child’s school for this information.

You are your child’s first and most important teacher and our school system continues to encourage your involvement and active participation in the education of your child.  I thank you for your involvement and for your continuing support of our school system’s efforts to provide the best educational opportunities for your child.

Sincerely,

Donnella Carter

Administrative Assistant for 

Curriculum and Instruction

101 W. Love Street, Troy, Alabama  36081 Telephone:  (334) 566-1850  Fax:  (334) 566-2580

